June 5, 1995

Dear Harlod Jones;

Here are the water measurements I said I would send to you. For May 1,994 we only measured our own water. The reading water pend is we received after all other users on the ditch.

In June of 1994 we installed a weir to measure the water of the next user up the ditch. The difference between this reading and our reading would be the usage of water for the Bowle right.

For 1995 we have a weir in the diversion from spring creek just before the water mixes with the pahsimeric river. We only read this weir twice a week because of the distance. It does remain fairly consistant.

We also have a percent loss on the ditch between our weir on the read, after the last user, and our pend. We have loss our loss to 10% to 15%. It doesn't usually get much higher that.

The biggest problem we had on the ditch is the fluctuation of the water. Sometimes it would vary over half of our water right. We were told that other peoples weste water from flood irrigation hadn't reached the ditch yet. We also encounter mild resistance when we put weirs in the ditch so that we could measure the water.

I hope this information is helpful. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at (208) 876-4450.

Thanks

Doug Parkinson